Saturday January 24
Woodley Park News

Get the latest on the plans to re-build the Cleveland Park library at the Friends of the
Library meeting at 1 pm on Saturday February 7 at the library. There will also be a
presentation on the renovation of the MLK branch downtown.

The Cleveland & Woodley Park Village has announced that its new Executive Director
is Mark Ohnmacht, a Woodley Park resident for over 20 years. The Village is a non-
profit organization that focuses on helping people "age in place." Mark invites neighbors
interested in joining the Village as members or volunteers to check out its website, email
him or call the Village office at 202.615.5853.

On Saturday January 31, Maret is hosting an Energy Fair to teach children, teens and
adults how to protect the environment through conservation and sustainable practices.
There will be hands-on activities for kids, demonstrations etc. From 10 am to 12:30 pm
in the school's "old gym." Walk-ins are welcome, but reservations are appreciated.

Calendar

Wednesday February 4, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford.
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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